

Your child will have reading homework every Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday. Reading homework will not start until reading circles start. Your child will write down the assignment each day on a bookmark that will be sent home in their reading book. After he/she has completed the assignment, a parent should sign the bookmark by the page numbers. Your child should read the assignment three times to one of their parents. Parents should encourage smoothness, good expression, speed, and accuracy. Also, you should encourage your child to sound out words they can't pronounce, if they really struggle please give them the word so they don't become too frustrated. It really helps improves children's reading when they read the same page over again. Please don't spend more than 15 minutes on their reading homework. If a child does not have his reading assignment completed by the next day or forgets to bring it back with them, they will be asked to read during recess.

Your child will have spelling homework every Wednesday after we start spelling. Their spelling words will be sent home every Thursday night and will have to write each word one time. They will need to bring their spelling words back to school the next day. If your child forgets to do it or left it at home, he will have to write the words twice the next day.